Alaska Sea Grant and USFWS are co-hosting a sea otter workshop to
share the results of our research in southern Southeast Alaska along
with other sea otter and fishery experts. The goal of the workshop is to
discuss the interaction of sea otters with commercially important prey.
The workshop is open to all interested participants. For more
information, contact Sunny Rice at sunny.rice@alaska.edu.

2014 Sea Otter Workshop
Tuesday, May 20, 2014
8:30am -12:30 pm

IN PERSON:

UAF Juneau Center, School of Fisheries and Ocean Sciences
Room 101, 17101 Point Lena Loop Road, Juneau, Alaska

VIA VIDEOCONFERENCE:

e Wrangell Public Library &
e Petersburg Borough Assembly Chambers



